
Environental Groups are not helping divers...
Groups such as the Monterey Bay Aquarium and the Ocean Conservancy say 
that  the Breakwater “is too small to protect!”  Divers have been their biggest 
advocates, yet they are not speaking up to help us in these fi nal hours.  We’re in 
this alone and every diver in the room this will make a difference this Tuesday.  

Last Chance to
Save the BREAKWATER!

We need DIVERS on Tuesday, August 15th in Monterey!
The divers of Monterey have fought to make the Breakwater a reserve for 10 
years.  We’re loosing the battle and need your help.  Please take off work to 
attend this meeting.  Speak your mind or just show your support.  

This is the FINAL MEETING for your presence to be shown.  Act now!

We want our wolfeels and rockfi sh back!We want our wolfeels and rockfi sh back!

Tuesday, August 15th
9:00AM 

Monterey Bay Resort
2600 Sand Dunes Dr
Monterey, CA 93940

For more information please contact:     yscuba@californiadivers.com      berkley@backscatter.com

The DFG denied our reserve...
On August 2nd, 2006, the Department of Fish & Game (DFG) denied our request 
for a reserve from Breakwater to Hopkins.  We have one last opportunity to show 
them that we matter in this debate.

We need youWe need you this TUESDAY!


